volunieerea to work at on >duuraay. I1ne rro
Show has workshops and vendors. It's fun to
be in the booth for 4 hours as you meet all
kinds of people who have questions about
the quilts or a project you are working on.
The Guild has a quilt in a frame that you can
quilt on or you can bring your own project.
Please contact Karen Nanos at (210) 558-
9166 if you would like to volunteer. We have
also found a new location for the Quilt
Auction on June 10th. It will be held at
Antonian High School on West Avenue and
Loop 410. Please let Bernie Farris (210)
695-4323 if you have any items for the quilt
show.

My sunroom still has a few repairs to go.
After the first rain they supposedly fixed the
leak , however, when it rained this last time
it leaked again. They finally had
professional roofers come out this time to fix
the problem. I wish they would do a water
test to see if it still leaks. I have my room
all set up now including drapes for the
windows which I made. 1 also have stands
and areas my 3 cats can sit and look out the
windows. Since I have gotten the sunroom
they haven't wanted to go outside since they
could see what was going on in the back
yard.

Cathy

Program Change
by Cathy Baisley

As most of you know we are trying a new
format for the meeting. This format has had
the Business meeting suspended and the
Program done early. This has happened in
January, February and will happen again in
March. In the March New Business meeting
the membership attending the meeting will
decide which

way they like. The decision will be the
Business Meeting followed by the program or
the Business Meeting suspended, the
program and then the Business Meeting
resumed.

BRIGHT HOPES.
by Kitty Janiga

Thanks to all the bees who have been
making comforters for Bright Hopes. So far
we have gotten comforters from Pin
Droppers, Needle Binders and Hoop'n' Holler.
These quilts will be a great help toward our
delivery of 40 quilts per month to the
Children's Shelter. Many thanks, ladies!





































